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From: Rod LL <starbaseone@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 12:39 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61 Regulation change

| strongly disagree with this proposed change. Every American should have the CHOICE to meter his own risk.
Every American has a ungiue financial situation and can determine his OWN risk in his own portfolio.

Perhaps the former Soviet Union or even China could still control their people, but surely the USA does not
expect to completely control every aspect of its citizens lives. | would hope that America does not choose to

further rob its people of their freedoms.

We do not need more government control. We simply need more education about financials, and tighter rein on
the banks. NOT more control on individual investors!

Please think in an American fashion. Freedoms.

Rod Little
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